
 
 
 
 

 
YEAR 9 ASPIRE PROGRAMME  – Celebration Dinner & Cambodia Information  
Date: Wednesday, 29 November 2023. 
 
Dear Year 9 Parents and Guardians, 
 
There has been a change of schedule for the Year 9 Celebration Dinner night as we would like to combine 
this night with a short information session for the 2024 Year 10 Cambodia trip. 
 
Students are to arrive at 5:00pm on the front lawn. This may mean that some students will need to bring 
their change of clothes to school as there won’t be enough time to get home and back before the 
Celebration Dinner.  
 
We invite parents to arrive in time for a 7:00pm Cambodia Information Session in Room 5. Please make 
your way up the main steps where you will be shown where to go. The session will outline proposed 
dates, costs, trip plan, fundraising and projects. Please come prepared with any questions that you may 
want answered. 
 
Following the end of this information session you will be invited into the Assembly Hall for the final parts 
of the celebrations. This year, parents have a homework task!  
 
Task: Could you please come prepared to share what changes you have noticed in your child this 
year.  
 
You will be prompted to share this with your child during their final check-in for the year. You will be 
handed a little gift during the Cambodia information session that we ask you to pass on to your child in 
this moment.  
 

We would like you to keep your words and the gift a secret, so please don’t share this with your 
child. 

 
We plan to finish the Celebration around 8:30pm, where you are then welcome to stay for photos for a 
short time, mingle with other parents, students and staff, or have an early night.  
 
If you have any further queries about the evening, please contact adam.dirosso@cac.wa.edu.au  
 
Kind Regards, 
Year 9 Aspire Team 
Adam Di Rosso, Larissa Fontana, Amitha Narlapati, Stefan Gouws 


